
HOUSING COMMITTEE Agenda Item 6(c) 

 
Brighton & Hove City 

Council 

 
 

Subject: Letter from Councillor Farrow 
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Bill Randall, Chairperson Housing Committee 
  
Dear Bill,  
  
With reference to the article in The Argus dated Friday 31st May 2013. I was 
concerned to read that our main contractor, the Mears Group, are in dispute 
with their staff. Please can you inform the Housing Committee what provision 
the Council is making to ensure that essential repairs and maintenance work 
can be carried out to our tenants’ homes if industrial action takes place. 
  
Regards 
  
Leigh 
  
Leigh Farrow 
Labour & Co-operative Councillor for Moulsecoomb & Bevendean Ward  
Group Spokesperson for Housing Delivery 
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